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5th October 2022  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Key Stage 4 Curriculum 
 
I am writing to confirm details regarding your child’s Key Stage 4 Curriculum and a timeline of the options process.   
  

Our Key Stage 4 Curriculum and Careers Event will be held on Wednesday 30th November 2022.  
 

In due course we will provide further details, to include information regarding the curriculum, pathways, available 
subjects, the timeline for the process, important contacts for parents and carers as well as pupils, and answers to a 
number of frequently asked questions.  
 

There will also be a curriculum presentation and access to each of our subject areas, allowing an insight into their 
courses, qualifications and the experiences pupils can expect over Years 10 and 11.  
 

This event will also include a Careers fair with access to different providers to enable you and your child to consider 
the different routes after Malet Lambert.  
 

We are in the process of finalising our Key Stage 4 Curriculum Guide. This guide will have information on all of the 
courses that we offer and is designed to help pupils with their decisions, offering details of courses as well as 
colleagues who can be contacted for advice. This will be available on our Key Stage 4 Curriculum and Careers Event. 
 
 

The key dates are as follows:  
 

Wednesday 30th November 2022 – Curriculum and Careers Information Event 4pm–7 pm. 
 

Week Commencing 9th January 2023 – Confirmation of your child’s pathway and form. 
 

Thursday 12th January 2023 - Year 9 Parents Evening. 
 

Monday 6th February 2023 - Final deadline for completion and return of the form.  
 
 

Key Contact Details: 
 

Contact   House Email address  

Mr Midgley Eagle daniel.midgley@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Mrs Race Wordsworth Crown leanne.racewordsworth@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Mr Beadle Bluejay stuart.beadle@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Mrs Matthews Rose cara.matthews@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Mr Robinson Chevron jonathan.robinson@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Mrs Harrison 
Miss Genter   

Lion dawn.harrison@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  
emma.enter@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Miss Powell  Careers Leader laura.powell@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Miss Tarbet Assistant Headteacher  pamela.tarbet@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk  

Mr Logan Deputy Headteacher stephen.logan@maletlambert.hull.sch.uk   
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At this stage we do not require any decisions to be made, this is for information purposes only. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to get in touch.  We are all here to help your child 
through this process.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Logan 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


